
Village of Peoria Heights 
Board of Trustees 
October 15, 2019 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Everyone stood for a moment of silence and the Pledge to the Flag. 
 
Upon calling roll, the following Trustees were present: Sherry Carter, Elizabeth Khazzam, and Brandon 
Wisenburg.  Trustees Diane Mariscal, Jeff Goett, and Sarah DeVore were not present.  Others present 
included Mayor Michael Phelan, Administrator and Chief of Police Dustin Sutton, and Clerk Stephanie 
Turner.  There was not a quorum for the meeting.   
 
Noting that the Board of Trustees would not be able to take action on any items on the agenda, Mayor 
Phelan apologized to the attendees and invited the audience to come forward with any comments.   
 
Hearing no public comment, Mayor Phelan closed the meeting to public comment.  Mayor Phelan asked 
the Trustees if they had any announcements. 
 
Trustee Khazzam congratulated Wishing Star and Alwan’s which had each won a Best of the Best award 
from the Journal Star.  Trustee Khazzam noted the Village would be attending a meeting of river 
communities soon, and on Friday, October 18, the students who painted the mural at Save-a-Lot would 
be finalizing their mural and signing their names.  Trustee Khazzam also announced the Village would be 
meeting with the Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity at the end of the month about a 
housing grant program. 
 
Chief Sutton thanked Herman and Associates for hosting the Village’s second community meeting.  He 
also thanked the attendees of the meeting for the productive dialogue. 
 
Mayor Phelan thanked the attendees of the Board Meeting and concluded the meeting at 6:36 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 _____________________________________  ______________________________________ 
                   Michael Phelan, Mayor          Stephanie Turner, Village Clerk 
 


